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         Wednesday 8th March 2023 

 
Dads and Lads 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To promote a love of reading amongst the boys in our school we are running a reading 
workshop on Wednesday 29th March at 2pm. We are hoping to raise the profile of reading 
amongst the boys within school as previous data shows that boys engage less with reading 
from KS1 onwards. We will share ideas and set up activities to show how reading can be 
enjoyed through a range of everyday activities. We would love for any dads, grandads, uncles, 
or other close family friends to come along to take part in the workshop along with their child. 
We will also run a mums and sons workshop in Summer 2. 
 
Don’t worry, we haven’t forgotten about the girls! We are planning some lovely Summer reading 
activities for later in the year. Further information will be sent out nearer the time!  
 
Please fill in the slip below if you are planning on attending the workshop. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The English Team  
 
 
 
 
 
I will be attending the workshop on Wednesday 29th March at 2pm-3pm. 
 
 
Name of child: __________________________________ 
 
 
Class: ________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of adult: _________________________________ 
 
 
I do          do not          give consent for photographs to be published to social media.  
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